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on a motion by Charles Cooper, seconded by Ed Brady, the Board
voted to pay monthly bills in the amount of $549,440.

City Building Inspector Bob Lane then gave a report on ongoing
projects in the City. He also said, "T have talked with some
residents about keeping brush and bushes trimmed, and they
have been very cooperative."

Mayor Smith reported that he had talked to Miss Winningham
about the bushes causing some visibility problems at the
intersection of Clark Street and McGhee. She gave the City
permission to do whatever needed to be done. Mayor Smith
said the City would take care of it tomorrow.

Mayor Smith reported that the City had some old surplus vehicles
and equipment that needed to be auctioned, and hopefully enough
could be gotten from the sale to purchase another bucket truck.

On a motion by Charles Cooper, seconded by Corwin Brown, the
Board voted unanimously to approve the auction.

Mayor Smith then announced that the Police Department had
obtained some equipment from US Surplus at no cost to the City
except for the traveling expenses in getting the vehicles back
to Jamestown. With authorization, the vehicles/equipment can
be sold after one (1) year.

Chief Ken Hancock and Detective Rob Lower were commended for
writing a Grant to acquire a $20,000 Highway Safety Grant.

With no further business, on a motion by Charles Cooper, seconded
by Gene Holt, the Board voted to adjourn.
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